
Chair Frederick, Vice-Chair Weber, and members of the committee.  

My name is Cindi Gray from Bandon and I am writing to urge you to support Senate Bill 

1098, which will prohibit discrimination based on the race, religion, ability, country of 

origin, sexuality, or gender of the individuals featured in the content of educational and 

library materials in K-12 public schools in Oregon.  

As a young teen, I scoured Our Bodies Ourselves a book about health and sexuality by 
the Boston women’s health collective. There was no education out there for me about 
what my body was doing as it was changing, what reproductive health looked like, even 
how to get and not get pregnant. When you educate people, they’re stronger and 
they’re better citizens.  
 

This bill creates a statewide standard ensuring freedom of information both to users of 
that information, as well as providers of that information, for example librarians and 
educators. It also ensures students have access to accurate and representative 
information about their histories, communities and selves.  
 

Thank you for taking the time to hear my story today. I urge you to vote YES to support 

and advance Senate Bill 1098. 
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